
                              
                  

 

The American Legion Post 518 
104 E. High St. 

January 6, 2024 
 

 
 
 

1st Saturday of each month October through March 

Starting @ 5:00 P.M. until we run out 

$10.00 dinner and $10.50 dinner w/drink 
$8.00 fish only 

 

 

2024 

Dear Residents, 

There are many changes taking place in your village government beginning this month.  I want to thank outgoing Mayor 

Jim Nelson for his decades of service to the village, as well as Councilperson Elaine McFarland who worked tirelessly 

to improve our pool and park facilities.  I’d also like to thank Mark Wicker and Penny Bennett for their service as 

councilpersons.  Welcome to new council members Jan Silva Sanchez and Kathleen Winbourne.  As a result of the 

November election, the council seat I held will be vacant and a new council member will be appointed, as required by 

law – a total of three new members.  Last but not least, Mark Hall has retired and Sean Allen, has been hired to fill the 

maintenance position.    

 

I look forward to serving as your new Mayor and welcome all opportunities to meet and discuss our village.  I’ll 

continue to keep you updated on what’s happening in the village. 

 

I encourage you to attend our meetings to learn and more importantly, contribute to the efforts to improve our village. 

 

Happy New Year and Best Wishes, 

David Lockhart 

Mayor 
 



  

 Contact Info: 
   
  The Village Office is located at 3 North Harrison St;  
  Ashley, Ohio 43003 
  
  The office is open from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. weekdays and 
  close an hour for lunch. 
     
  The office telephone number is 740-747- 2889 
  The office fax number is 740-747- 3610 
  

   The Village website is villageofashley.org      

 Upcoming Events: 

   January 1- New Year’s Day Holiday – Village offices are closed    

   January 2 – Council Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 

   January 15 – Martin Luther King Jr. Day – Village offices are closed    

   January 16 – BPA Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.  
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